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Galloway Township, NJ- High school-aged students from Hammonton will have the 
opportunity to ask questions about college life during The Richard Stockton College of New 
Jersey’s Miniversity program at its Kramer Hall instructional site.  
  
“Your Questions About College Life” will be presented by Cassie Iacovelli, MainStreet 
Hammonton executive director and former college administrator, on Tuesday, Nov. 5, 2013 at 3 
p.m. at Kramer Hall, located at 30 Front St., in Room 109.  
 
The Miniversity program connects high school students with area professionals to sample a  
variety of co-curricular offerings ranging from life skills to career choices at Kramer Hall.  
Sessions generally run for an hour and are followed by a question and answer period. The  
program is sponsored by the Office of the Provost, Academic Affairs and Student Affairs.  
  
“The Miniversity programs help students experience firsthand the value of developing their skills 
outside of the classroom in a college environment as a means to complement their academic 
preparedness for college,” said Dr. Eileen Conran-Folks, manager of instructional sites.  
  
The event is free and open to high school students. To reserve a seat, please contact Nancy  
Fiedler by emailing Nancy.Fiedler@Stockton.edu or calling 609-626-3837. For more information 
about Kramer Hall, visit www.stockton.edu/hammonton.  
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